
Proposed Art Plan for New Seattle Arena  

As outlined in the MOU between OVG and the City of Seattle (9/12/17), The Seattle City Office of Arts & 

Culture (ARTS) will work with OVG, OED, Seattle Center, and other City departments to facilitate the 

investment of one percent (1%) of the Arena’s capital construction costs into the renovated Arena and 

the cultural ecology of the Seattle Center/Uptown Arts and Cultural District.  

The funds will be invested in art in a two-phase process:  

• Phase I: Creation of Site-Specific Permanent Art Objects (2017-2020) 

o A portion of the funds will be invested in permanently sited work(s) of public art, 

created specifically for the Arena. 

o OVG will select a Design Team Artist to work collaboratively with the design team to 

determine locations within the project site and make suggestions for integrated art. 

• Phase II: Investment in the Uptown Arts and Cultural District (2020 onward) 

o A portion of the funds will be invested in publicly accessible art events and objects 

throughout the Uptown community. 

o OVG will work collaboratively with the Uptown Arts and Culture Coalition (UACC) board 

and the Seattle Office of Arts and Culture (ARTS) to determine the best opportunities for 

investment. 


